
Website Disclaimer 
 
The Houston County Board of Education (HCBOE) provides the [http://www.hcbe.net] website 
as a service to the public and is subject to change without notice.  Every effort is made to 
provide accurate and current information on this website.  Neither the HCBOE nor its students, 
employees, representatives or Board members make any warranty, express or implied, with 
respect to information available on this site.  The HCBOE shall not be liable for any damages 
resulting from the use of this website and the Internet links provided.  
 
Reference to any specific products, process, service, manufacturer, company or trademark does 
not constitute an endorsement by the HCBOE.  Links to external websites are for the 
convenience of the site visitor, and do not constitute an official endorsement or approval of any 
website, product or service.  
 
This website and the contents are intended only for the individual, non-commercial use of web 
site users.  No user of this website may resell, republish, print, download or copy any portion of 
this website or the contents for commercial use.  Reasonable copying or printing of its contents 
for individual, non-commercial use is permitted. 
 
For site security, this government computer system employs software programs to monitor 
network traffic to identify unauthorized attempts to upload or change information, deny 
service, otherwise cause damage, or access non-public information. Unauthorized attempts to 
upload information or change information are strictly prohibited and may be punishable by law. 
 
For more information, please email the webmaster at:  webmaster@hcbe.net. 
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